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  A Practical Guide to Video and Audio Compression
Cliff Wootton,2005-04-28 Learn all about Codecs--
how they work, as well as design and
implementation with this comprehensive, easy-to-
use guide to compression. After reading this book,
you will be able to prepare and distribute
professional audio and video on any platform
including streamed to the web, broadcast on-air,
stored in PVRs, Burned onto CD-ROMs or DVDs,
delivered by broadband, or viewed in Kiosk
applications, PDA devices, and mobile phones.
  The Google Story (2018 Updated Edition) David A.
Vise,Mark Malseed,2005-11-15 The definitive,
bestselling account of the company that changed
the way we work and live, updated for the
twentieth anniversary of Google’s founding with
analysis of its most recent bold moves to redefine
the world—and its even more ambitious plans for
the future. Moscow-born Sergey Brin and Midwest-
born Larry Page dropped out of graduate school at
Stanford University to, as they said, “change the
world” through a powerful search engine that would
organize every bit of information on the Web for
free. The Google Story takes you deep inside the
company’s wild ride from an idea that struggled
for funding in 1998 to a firm that today rakes in
billions in profits. Based on scrupulous research
and extraordinary access to Google, this fast-
moving narrative reveals how an unorthodox
management style and a culture of innovation
enabled a search-engine giant to shake up Madison
Avenue, clash with governments that accuse it of
being a monopoly, deploy self-driving cars to
forever change how we travel, and launch high-
flying Internet balloons. Unafraid of controversy,
Google is surging ahead with artificial
intelligence that could cure diseases but also
displace millions of people from their jobs,
testing the founders’ guiding mantra: DON’T BE



3

EVIL. Praise for The Google Story “[The authors]
do a fine job of recounting Google’s rapid rise
and explaining its search business.”—The New York
Times “An intriguing insider view of the Google
culture.”—Harvard Business Review “An interesting
read on a powerhouse company . . . If you haven’t
read anything about one of today’s most
influential companies, you should. If you don’t
read The Google Story, you’re missing a few extra
treats.”—USA Today “Fascinating . . . meticulous .
. . never bogs down.”—Houston Chronicle
  The Social Media Bible ,2018
  Automotive User Interfaces Gerrit
Meixner,Christian Müller,2017-02-27 This book
focuses on automotive user interfaces for in-
vehicle usage, looking at car electronics, its
software of hidden technologies (e.g., ASP, ESP),
comfort functions (e.g., navigation,
communication, entertainment) and driver
assistance (e.g., distance checking). The
increased complexity of automotive user
interfaces, driven by the need for using consumer
electronic devices in cars as well as autonomous
driving, has sparked a plethora of new research
within this field of study. Covering a broad
spectrum of detailed topics, the authors of this
edited volume offer an outstanding overview of the
current state of the art; providing deep insights
into usability and user experience, interaction
techniques and technologies as well as methods,
tools and its applications, exploring the
increasing importance of Human-Computer-
Interaction (HCI) within the automotive industry
Automotive User Interfaces is intended as an
authoritative and valuable resource for
professional practitioners and researchers alike,
as well as computer science and engineering
students who are interested in automotive
interfaces.
  The FreeBSD Handbook Walnut Creek CD-
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ROM,2000-05-31 The FreeBSD Handbook is a
comprehensive FreeBSD tutorial and reference. It
covers installation, day-to-day use of FreeBSD,
Ports collection, creating a custom kernel,
security topics, the X Window System, how to use
FreeBSD's Linux binary compatibility, and how to
upgrade your system from source using the make
world command.
  Google Hacking for Penetration Testers Johnny
Long,2004-12-17 Google, the most popular search
engine worldwide, provides web surfers with an
easy-to-use guide to the Internet, with web and
image searches, language translation, and a range
of features that make web navigation simple enough
for even the novice user. What many users don’t
realize is that the deceptively simple components
that make Google so easy to use are the same
features that generously unlock security flaws for
the malicious hacker. Vulnerabilities in website
security can be discovered through Google hacking,
techniques applied to the search engine by
computer criminals, identity thieves, and even
terrorists to uncover secure information. This
book beats Google hackers to the punch, equipping
web administrators with penetration testing
applications to ensure their site is invulnerable
to a hacker’s search. Penetration Testing with
Google Hacks explores the explosive growth of a
technique known as Google Hacking. When the modern
security landscape includes such heady topics as
blind SQL injection and integer overflows, it's
refreshing to see such a deceptively simple tool
bent to achieve such amazing results; this is
hacking in the purest sense of the word. Readers
will learn how to torque Google to detect SQL
injection points and login portals, execute port
scans and CGI scans, fingerprint web servers,
locate incredible information caches such as
firewall and IDS logs, password databases, SQL
dumps and much more - all without sending a single
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packet to the target! Borrowing the techniques
pioneered by malicious Google hackers, this talk
aims to show security practitioners how to
properly protect clients from this often
overlooked and dangerous form of information
leakage. *First book about Google targeting IT
professionals and security leaks through web
browsing. *Author Johnny Long, the authority on
Google hacking, will be speaking about Google
Hacking at the Black Hat 2004 Briefing. His
presentation on penetrating security flaws with
Google is expected to create a lot of buzz and
exposure for the topic. *Johnny Long's Web site
hosts the largest repository of Google security
exposures and is the most popular destination for
security professionals who want to learn about the
dark side of Google.
  Car PC Hacks Damien Stolarz,2005 Car PC Hacks is
the first book available to introduce and entrench
you into the hot new car PC market. Expect
innovation, tools and fun experiments for creating
a mobile multimedia center. This Hacks Series
addition packs a punch in this comprehensive and
easy-to-read guide. Whether you're venturing into
car PC for the first time or an experienced
hobbyist, hop in for a joy ride.
  Strategic Management of E-Business Stephen
Chen,2001-08 Stephen Chen's textbook helps
students develop the knowledge and skills required
take part in the formulation and implementation of
strategies for businesses competing in electronic
markets.
  Upgrading and Repairing PCs Scott Mueller,2000
Upgrading and Repairing PCs, Linux Edition
addresses Linux-specific hardware issues that do
not arise with Windows or DOS. Based on Upgrading
and Repairing PCs, 11th Edition, this book covers
Linux information such as system requirements,
installation and setup, drive partitioning, kernel
parameters, memory, and compatibility between
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Linux and components and components with each
other. While Windows has a slick installation that
automatically determines most of the hardware in a
PC, Linux users still must struggle to identify,
configure, and install the hardware in their PCs.
This book is an essential reference to understand
how your PC hardware works, how it interacts with
Linux, and how to troubleshoot, repair, and
upgrade the components in a Linux system.
  The Story of the Selma Voting Rights Marches in
Photographs David Aretha,2014-01-01 The Civil
Rights Act of 1964 was a momentous victory for
civil rights activists, but one major obstacle
remained in the path toward equal rights for
African Americans: the right to vote. In the
South, segregationists prevented African Americans
from voting. Civil rights leaders believed it was
time for strong action and chose Selma, Alabama,
as the rallying point. There, the marches and
protests captured the nation's attention. Through
gripping primary source photographs, author David
Aretha explores this important time in American
history.
  Linux Bible Christopher Negus,2012-09-07 More
than 50 percent new and revised content for
today's Linux environment gets you up and running
in no time! Linux continues to be an excellent,
low-cost alternative to expensive operating
systems. Whether you're new to Linux or need a
reliable update and reference, this is an
excellent resource. Veteran bestselling author
Christopher Negus provides a complete tutorial
packed with major updates, revisions, and hands-on
exercises so that you can confidently start using
Linux today. Offers a complete restructure,
complete with exercises, to make the book a better
learning tool Places a strong focus on the Linux
command line tools and can be used with all
distributions and versions of Linux Features in-
depth coverage of the tools that a power user and
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a Linux administrator need to get started This
practical learning tool is ideal for anyone eager
to set up a new Linux desktop system at home or
curious to learn how to manage Linux server
systems at work.
  Cyber Fraud Rick Howard,2009-04-23 With millions
lost each year, cyber crime has evolved from a
minor nuisance to a major concern involving well-
organized actors and highly sophisticated
organizations. Combining the best of investigative
journalism and technical analysis, Cyber Fraud:
Tactics, Techniques, and Procedures documents
changes in the culture of cyber criminals and
explores the innovations that are the result of
those changes. The book uses the term Botnet as a
metaphor for the evolving changes represented by
this underground economy. Copiously illustrated,
this engaging and engrossing book explores the
state of threats present in the cyber fraud
underground. It discusses phishing and pharming,
trojans and toolkits, direct threats, pump-and-
dump scams, and other fraud-related activities of
the booming cyber-underground economy. By
examining the geopolitical and socio-economic
foundations of a cyber threat landscape, the book
specifically examines telecommunications
infrastructure development, patterns and trends of
internet adoption and use, profiles of specific
malicious actors, threat types, and trends in
these areas. This eye-opening work includes a
variety of case studies ― including the cyber
threat landscape in Russia and Brazil. An in-depth
discussion is provided on the Russian Business
Network’s (RBN) role in global cyber crime as well
as new evidence on how these criminals steal,
package, buy, sell, and profit from the personal
financial information of consumers. Armed with
this invaluable information, organizations and
individuals will be better able to secure their
systems and develop countermeasures to disrupt
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underground fraud.
  Computer Fundamentals Anita Goel,2010-09
Computer Fundamentals is specifically designed to
be used at the beginner level. It covers all the
basic hardware and software concepts in computers
and its peripherals in a very lucid manner.
  Googled Ken Auletta,2009-11-03 A revealing,
forward-looking examination of the outsize
influence Google has had on the changing media
Landscape. There are companies that create waves
and those that ride or are drowned by them. As
only he can, bestselling author Ken Auletta takes
readers for a ride on the Google wave, telling the
story of how it formed and crashed into
traditional media businesses?from newspapers to
books, to television, to movies, to telephones, to
advertising, to Microsoft. With unprecedented
access to Google?s founders and executives, as
well as to those in media who are struggling to
keep their heads above water, Auletta reveals how
the industry is being disrupted and redefined.
Using Google as a stand-in for the digital
revolution, Auletta takes readers inside Google?s
closed-door meetings and paints portraits of
Google?s notoriously private founders, Larry Page
and Sergey Brin, as well as those who work
with?and against?them. In his narrative, Auletta
provides the fullest account ever told of Google?s
rise, shares the ?secret sauce? of Google?s
success, and shows why the worlds of ?new? and
?old? media often communicate as if residents of
different planets. Google engineers start from an
assumption that the old ways of doing things can
be improved and made more efficient, an approach
that has yielded remarkable results? Google will
generate about $20 billion in advertising revenues
this year, or more than the combined prime-time ad
revenues of CBS, NBC, ABC, and FOX. And with its
ownership of YouTube and its mobile phone and
other initiatives, Google CEO Eric Schmidt tells
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Auletta his company is poised to become the
world?s first $100 billion media company. Yet
there are many obstacles that threaten Google?s
future, and opposition from media companies and
government regulators may be the least of these.
Google faces internal threats, from its burgeoning
size to losing focus to hubris. In coming years,
Google?s faith in mathematical formulas and in
slide rule logic will be tested, just as it has
been on Wall Street. Distilling the knowledge
accrued from a career of covering the media,
Auletta will offer insights into what we know, and
don?t know, about what the future holds for the
imperiled industry.
  Debian GNU/Linux Bible Steve Hunger,2001 Debian
GNU/Linux is one of the major Linux distributions
available today. It is known as the most open of
the Linux distributions -- for its commitment to
the free software principals, and its community-
centricism. It is also known for its tradition of
high-quality packages and package management
tools, as well as its focus on security issues.
Debian GNU/Linux(r) Bible focuses on common apps,
GUIs, networking, and system administration. The
Debian Project's Internet-based development model
has helped the distribution achieve unparalleled
Internet functionality. One of the most popular
features in Debian GNU/Linux is apt-get, which
automates free network downloads of all software
package updates, making the Debian CD the last CD
you will ever need to keep your system up-to-date
with Linux.
  Adobe Illustrator 9.0 ,2000 Learn how to create
professional-quality artwork for print or the Web
using Illustrator 9, the world's most popular
illustration application Updated edition of the
worldwide bestseller Adobe Illustrator is one of
the most popular vector graphics tools in the
print and web industry Self-paced lessons are the
ideal introduction to Illustrator's complex
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features Adobe Illustrator 9.0 Classroom in a Book
shows users how to master Adobe Illustrator in
short, focused lessons. Created by Adobe's own
training experts, it covers all the new features
of Illustrator 9, including added compatibility
with Macromedia Flash, a new Transparency Palette,
and superior vector and raster graphics. Readers
start with an introduction to Illustrator's many
tools, brushes, and palettes. Lessons include
making selections, painting, gradient fills,
drawing straight lines, using type and creating
type masks, outlining paths with patterns,
printing artwork, producing color separations, and
preparing finished artwork for print or the Web.
Each lesson builds upon the knowledge learned in
previous lessons, so readers have a full tour of
the software by the time they have finished the
book. The cross-platform CD provides all the
lessons and images needed for each chapter.
Previous Edition ISBN: 1-56830-470-6 The Adobe
Creative Team is made up of members of Adobe's
User Education Group. They take their expertise in
training users to work with Adobe products,
combine it with the creative talents of the Adobe
Illustrator team, and add the valuable content of
the CD-ROM to make a unique learning package from
Adobe Systems.
  Advanced Rails Recipes Mike Clark,Rails
Community,2008 From the author of the
indispensable Rails Recipes, and with the help of
a new master Rails chef in the kitchen, here are
72 new ways to kick one's Ruby on Rails apps up a
notch--a collection of practical recipes for
dressing up one's Wzeb application with little
fuss.
  Hardware Hacking Joe Grand,Kevin D. Mitnick,Ryan
Russell,2004-01-29 If I had this book 10 years
ago, the FBI would never have found me! -- Kevin
Mitnick This book has something for everyone---
from the beginner hobbyist with no electronics or
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coding experience to the self-proclaimed gadget
geek. Take an ordinary piece of equipment and turn
it into a personal work of art. Build upon an
existing idea to create something better. Have fun
while voiding your warranty! Some of the hardware
hacks in this book include: * Don't toss your iPod
away when the battery dies! Don't pay Apple the
$99 to replace it! Install a new iPod battery
yourself without Apple's help * An Apple a day!
Modify a standard Apple USB Mouse into a glowing
UFO Mouse or build a FireWire terabyte hard drive
and custom case * Have you played Atari today?
Create an arcade-style Atari 5200 paddle
controller for your favorite retro videogames or
transform the Atari 2600 joystick into one that
can be used by left-handed players * Modern game
systems, too! Hack your PlayStation 2 to boot code
from the memory card or modify your PlayStation 2
for homebrew game development * Videophiles unite!
Design, build, and configure your own Windows- or
Linux-based Home Theater PC * Ride the airwaves!
Modify a wireless PCMCIA NIC to include an
external antenna connector or load Linux onto your
Access Point * Stick it to The Man! Remove the
proprietary barcode encoding from your CueCat and
turn it into a regular barcode reader * Hack your
Palm! Upgrade the available RAM on your Palm m505
from 8MB to 16MB · Includes hacks of today's most
popular gaming systems like Xbox and PS/2. ·
Teaches readers to unlock the full entertainment
potential of their desktop PC. · Frees iMac owners
to enhance the features they love and get rid of
the ones they hate.
  Using Windows 95 Ron Person,Robert Voss,1997
Motivated business users who value productivity
will find the help they need in this updated
second edition. These pages provide readers with
the most comprehensive, relevant, and
understandable reference to Windows 95, including
Internet functionality, integrated networking, and
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strong application sharing support.
  Introduction to Computing and Programming in
Python Plus My Programming Lab -- Access Card
Package Mark J. Guzdial,Barbara Ericson,2013-10-28
Introduction to Computing and Programming in
Python, 3e, uses multimedia applications to
motivate introductory computer science majors or
non-majors. The book's hands-on approach shows how
programs can be used to build multimedia computer
science applications that include sound, graphics,
music, pictures, and movies. The students learn a
key set of computer science tools and topics, as
well as programming skills; such as how to design
and use algorithms, and practical software
engineering methods. The book also includes
optional coverage of HCI, as well as rudimentary
data structures and databases using the user-
friendly Python language for implementation.
Authors Guzdial and Ericson also demonstrate how
to communicate compatibly through networks and do
concurrent programming. 0133591522 / 9780133591521
Introduction to Computing and Programming in
Python & MyProgrammingLab with eText Package
Package consists of 0132923513 / 9780132923514
Introduction to Computing and Programming in
Python 0133590747 / 9780133590746 MyProgrammingLab
with eText -- Access Code Card -- for Introduction
to Computing and Programming in Python
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